DAVID H. RADCLIFF, P.C.
407 NORTH FRONT STREET
HARRISBURG, PA 17101

DAVID H. RADCLIFF TELEPHONE: (717} 236-931%8

March 12, 1992
File: 49.477

RE: GABLER TRUCKING, INC., A.109226, F.1l, Am-C
(Nursery Supplies, Inc.)

Mr. Douglas Pike

Technical Review Section

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
P. 0. Box 3265

Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Mr. Pike:

This letter is my request to you for an extension of thirty
(30) days for the filing of verified statements in the above
application proceeding. The shipper’s representative has gone on
vacation just as the draft of his verified statement was being
completed.

This morning I left a telephone message for you regarding this
request for extension and I am following up with this letter
request for your file. I understand that, in accordance with past
practice, the extension will be approved until April 13, 1992.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,

D

David H. Radéddiff
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cc: Harold C. Gabler, Jr., President
Gabler Trucking, Inc.
P.O. Box 1089
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